
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,  
  

November 2023 

October was a busy month of recruiting, 
preaching missions, and teaching.   

On the first Saturday of the month, we had 
another Youth for the 
Gospel (YFTG) up in Ohio.  
It was well attended, with 
many great speakers, and we 
had a great time.  Several 
showed interest in missions 
and we were able to 

encourage them in that interest and show them a 
way forward in taking the gospel to the world. 

After the YFTG, I drove to Beverly, WV, for a 
Missions Emphasis day.  I was able to preach both 
services and encourage the folks to get involved in 
getting the gospel to the world.  I enjoyed the time 
of fellowship.  On 
Monday, the Pastor 
took me to a 
Pastor’s Fellowship 
where we enjoyed 
good preaching, 
encouragement, 
and fellowship with 
a group of pastors.  
I was blessed to be 
able to tell them about the need in Asia and Vision 
Baptist Missions.   

I filled in for a pastor mid-month near 
Augusta, GA, which was a blessing.  I appreciated 
the opportunity to preach.  At the end of the 
month, Rebecca and I went to a missions 
conference in Panama City, Florida.  The 
conversations were edifying.  We appreciated the 
opportunity to share the great need in Asia, as well 
as how Vision Baptist Missions can help train and 
partner with churches to get the gospel to the 
world.   

Throughout the month, we continue to teach 
the students.  I am grateful we have three interns, 

as well.  I get to spend an hour a week with them.  
In this hour we go over books regarding 

deputation, and 
missions.  Our intern 
program is a great 
way for someone with 
Bible College or the 
equivalent in ministry 
experience to take the 
next step in Missions.  
Rebecca does a great 

job in many areas; the picture above is her serving 
meals for the mission-intensive classes for the 
interns. 

Please be praying about the China Goforth 
Tour coming up in June.  Maybe God 
would have you go?  If you are 
interested or know of someone who 
might be interested, please send to: 
https://visionforchina.org/goforth-
china-tour/goforthchinatour2024-
inforequest 

 
Please note our new mailing address for all 
support/mail communications:  

Vision Baptist Missions 
P.O. Box 647 

Dawsonville, GA 30534 
 

Praises and Prayer Requests: 
• Praise God for all our supporters. 
• Pray for the China Goforth Tour 
• Pray for more students (laborers) 

 
Thank you for your partnership! 

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine 
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